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This Bill is nothing LESS than the Oregon Legislature trying to overrule the vote of 

Oregonians.  We said LOUD and CLEAR, NO to ranked choice voting. Please refer 

to the Ranked Choice Voting Measure  results from the last election.  

 

What appears very clear at this point to me is many of you have a problem with 

voting integrity for our state, or you would not be conducting massive overkill on this 

issue.  

 

A resounding NO on this Bill from THIS Oregon citizen and Voter. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Lori Shaw Keizer, Oregon 503.949.5248  

 

 


